
















































































4-3-25

To whom it may concern; 

It is with great sadness that I am announcing my resignation from the city commission of the 

city of Neodesha. My wife and I are moving back to Wichita in early May and I will not be able 

to serve out the remainder of my term. My last meeting will be April 23rd . It has been an honor 

to serve. 

Chris Jabben 


